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Road Warrior Program 

The Road Warrior Program will be doing a come back. Details coming soon. 

F2 

 

2016 Chapter Dues 

As a reminder for those that this affects, get up to speed with your National and/or 
Caliente H.O.G. memberships so we can see you on our next ride at the end of the 
month.  Get with Diane, our Membership Officer at membership@calientehog.com to 
cross those "t's" and dot those "i's".  

Dues for 2016 will remain at $25.  As a reminder, you must be a National HOG member 
to be a Local Chapter Member.   

Dues run Jan-Dec.  

  

Calendar 

Jan 23 - Chapter Ride to Laredo. Lunch at Chilis then on to Laredo H-D. KSU 9:00 
am LRC F-1, SRC Gonzo.  Ride 

              approximately 300 miles (Closed Event) 

Feb 1 – Officers Meeting 6:00 pm Caliente Training Room (Closed Event) 

Feb 6 – New Member Orientation 9:30 am – Caliente Training Room (Closed Event) 

              Chapter Social 10:30 am – Dealership 

              Fundraiser 11:30 – 3:00 - Dealership (all hands on deck for help in our 
fundraiser to make this a successful year) 

Feb 13 - LOH Valentines Dinner 6:00 pm - Beef & Bourbon 4946 Rigsby Ave. 
78222 (Closed Event) 

              We will have an open menu with individual tabs (Copy of menu & sign up sheet at 
Feb Social) 

              RSVP at secretary@calientehog.com or call 210-426-9000  (Bea will be the 
contact for this LOH Event) 

             Last years event was a great turn out. We had lots of laughs and learned some 
funny stuff about our fellow chapter  
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             members with one of the fun games, so don't miss out on the laughs. 

             To anyone interested, we are still seeking a volunteer for the '2016' LOH Officer 
           

Feb 20 – Chapter Ride to Salt Lick KSU 9:00 am LRC Greg, SRC Ana  (Closed Event) 

Feb 28 – Ride to Bea’s House KSU 10:00 am LRC Gonzo, SRC Pedro (Closed Event) 

  

Upcoming Rallies 

Feb 5-7 – St. Valentines Massacre Rally – Hondo, TX 

 

A big Thank You to F1 for getting last weeks Caliente Gram out for me. 
Sorry... I had some computer issues 

when I had to fly out to be with my Sonny Boy!  

He had surgery and mom just had to me there...he is recovering very well. 

 

 
--  

Bea  

"Bling"  

Gonzales 

Secretary 
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